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Staff Report

1 Fenton Main St.
Suite 201

Cary NC 27511

Agenda Date: 6/5/2025
To: Technical Coordinating Committee

Agenda Item: 5.8

Federal Certification Review
Chris Lukasina, MPO Executive Director

The MPO's Quadrennial Federal Certification Review was completed jointly by the Federal Highway
Administration and Federal Transit Administration during the spring of 2025. CAMPO received two
commendations as well as one recommendation.  Staff has begun to incorporate activities to address these
recommendations through the MPO’s annual work program in the near term.  There were no corrective actions
issued.  The next review is due in 2029.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information
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